From: Glumac, Rick s.17
Sent: May 6, 2020 4:31 PM
To: Glumac, Rick JEDC:EX

Subject: Here is my signed document PNWER_Dues_Letter_DRAFT_PSGtosign_v2

Attachments: PNWER_Dues_Letter_DRAFT_PSGtosign_v2; ATT00001.txt

I signed the attached document. Thanks!

Signed with SignNow

From: Glumac, Rick JEDC:EX

Sent: May 21, 2020 10:13 AM

To: Rondeau, Alyson JEDC:EX

Subject: Re: Meeting with CPAWS-BC

Approved. But could you add, \$.13

Thanks, Rick

From: Rondeau, Alyson JEDC:EX Sent: May-21-20 8:41:47 AM To: Glumac, Rick JEDC:EX

Subject: FW: Meeting with CPAWS-BC

Good morning,

Re-sending for your approval.

Best,

Alyson

From: Tan, Alyson JEDC:EX Sent: May 13, 2020 3:42 PM

To: Glumac, Rick JEDC:EX <Rick.Glumac@gov.bc.ca>
Cc: Szabo, Maria JEDC:EX <Maria.Szabo@gov.bc.ca>

Subject: FW: Meeting with CPAWS-BC

Hi PS Glumac,

Please see attached response for your review and let me know once you approve.

Best,

Alyson

From: Tori Ball

Sent: April-30-20 8:28:04 AM (UTC-08:00) Pacific Time (US & Canada)

To: Glumac, Rick JEDC:EX

Subject: Meeting with CPAWS-BC

Dear Mr. Glumac,

During these days of physical distancing measures, people are wanting access to provincial parks more than ever. We know that districts such as yours offer incredible nature experiences to residents and visitors, as well

as facing incredible pressure. The current park closures and future re-opening of these parks offer unique challenges to your constituents, and we thank you for your leadership to prioritize their safety through these times.

We appreciate the strong leadership the BC government has shown in addressing the pandemic and the historic efforts to support British Columbians during this crisis. We know your constituents are facing incredible stress, and that your day-to-day work has become much more difficult.

CPAWS-BC is thinking about these challenges and we want to be a part of the solution. There is a strong alignment between CPAWS-BC's work and both immediate and longer-term government priorities including economic recovery, reconciliation, and climate action.

We would like to set up an online meeting with you to discuss **practical solutions for economic recovery** that will get people back to work, grow and sustain rural economies, and support the health and well-being of British Columbians. Immediate opportunities include:

- Creating secure, lasting jobs within the province's park system, including Park
- Rangers and First Nations Stewards
- Investing in infrastructure projects in parks
- Planning ahead to support the overwhelming interest from British Columbians to
- visit these places once it is safe enough to re-open them

These are only a few of the many options available that will help us build BC back even better; where we can have a thriving economy and a healthy environment. We would truly appreciate the opportunity to discuss this further.

Thank you for considering this request, especially in light of your busy schedule.

I can be reached at the email and phone numbers provided below.

Bruce Passmore

Executive Director
Canadian Parks and Wilderness Society, British Columbia (CPAWS-BC)
bruce@cpawsbc.org
604-985-7445 x23

CPAWS-BC's office is located in the unceded ancestral territories of the xwməθkwəyəm (Musqueam), Skwxwú7mesh (Squamish), and Səlílwəta?/Selilwitulh (Tsleil-Waututh) Peoples

From: Glumac, Rick JEDC:EX
Sent: May 21, 2020 10:34 AM

To: Tori Ball

Cc: Minister, ENV ENV:EX

Subject: Re: Meeting with CPAWS-BC

Ref: 148930

Bruce Passmore Executive Director

Canadian Parks and Wilderness Society, British Columbia (CPAWS-BC)

Email: bruce@cpawsbc.org

cc: Honourable George Heyman

ENV.Minister@gov.bc.ca

Dear Bruce Passmore:

Thank you for your email of April 30, 2020, requesting an online meeting to discuss the reopening and future of British Columbia's provincial parks.

I understand you also wrote to the Honourable George Heyman, Minister of Environment, on the same matter requesting a meeting. As provincial parks falls under the jurisdiction of the Ministry of Environment, I will defer your meeting request to Minister Heyman and his staff. Minister Heyman's office has advised that they have received your email and will be contacting you to arrange a meeting, if they have not already.

Thank you again for writing.

Sincerely,

Rick Glumac

Parliamentary Secretary

From: Tori Ball <tori@cpawsbc.org>

Sent: April-30-20 8:28 AM To: Glumac, Rick JEDC:EX

Subject: Meeting with CPAWS-BC

Dear Mr. Glumac,

During these days of physical distancing measures, people are wanting access to provincial parks more than ever. We know that districts such as yours offer incredible nature experiences to residents and visitors, as well as facing incredible pressure. The current park closures and future re-opening of these parks offer unique challenges to your constituents, and we thank you for your leadership to prioritize their safety through these times.

We appreciate the strong leadership the BC government has shown in addressing the pandemic and the historic efforts to support British Columbians during this crisis. We know your constituents are facing incredible stress, and that your day-to-day work has become much more difficult.

CPAWS-BC is thinking about these challenges and we want to be a part of the solution. There is a strong alignment between CPAWS-BC's work and both immediate and longer-term government priorities including economic recovery, reconciliation, and climate action.

We would like to set up an online meeting with you to discuss **practical solutions for economic recovery** that will get people back to work, grow and sustain rural economies, and support the health and well-being of British Columbians. Immediate opportunities include:

- Creating secure, lasting jobs within the province's park system, including Park
- Rangers and First Nations Stewards
- Investing in infrastructure projects in parks
- Planning ahead to support the overwhelming interest from British Columbians to
- visit these places once it is safe enough to re-open them

These are only a few of the many options available that will help us build BC back even better; where we can have a thriving economy and a healthy environment. We would truly appreciate the opportunity to discuss this further.

Thank you for considering this request, especially in light of your busy schedule.

I can be reached at the email and phone numbers provided below.

Bruce Passmore

Executive Director
Canadian Parks and Wilderness Society, British Columbia (CPAWS-BC)
bruce@cpawsbc.org
604-985-7445 x23

CPAWS-BC's office is located in the unceded ancestral territories of the xwməθkwəÿəm (Musqueam), Skwxwú7mesh (Squamish), and Səlilwəta?/Selilwitulh (Tsleil-Waututh) Peoples

From: Glumac, Rick JEDC:EX

Sent: May 21, 2020 11:27 AM

To: Armour, Ken JEDC:EX

Cc: Rondeau, Alyson JEDC:EX

Subject: Re: Draft tech adoption note for the Minister

Hi Ken, I have some notes where I try to capture the main high level ideas that were discussed. Would you like me to send these to you to attempt to incorporate into your briefing note or would you like to keep this separate, perhaps as an attachment?

Thanks,

Rick Glumac

Parliamentary Secretary for Technology

From: Armour, Ken JEDC:EX Sent: May-21-20 10:24 AM To: Glumac, Rick JEDC:EX Cc: Rondeau, Alyson JEDC:EX

Subject: Draft tech adoption note for the Minister

Morning PS Glumac,

I would welcome any input you might have on the draft note. Once you are okay with it, I will need to have the formatting finalized and then send it up for Susan's and Fazil's approval. Once I receive those, it will be sent back to you to provide to the Minister (if that approach works for you).

Thanks, Ken

Ken Armour Executive Director Office of BC's Innovation Commissioner

Phone: 778-698-8296 Cell: 250-514-0579

From: Glumac, Rick JEDC:EX

Sent: May 21, 2020 11:54 AM

To: Armour, Ken JEDC:EX

Cc: Rondeau, Alyson JEDC:EX

Subject: Re: Draft tech adoption note for the Minister

Attachments: Tech Roundtable #1 - Notes.pdf

Here are my brief notes. Thanks.

Rick Glumac

Parliamentary Secretary for Technology

From: Armour, Ken JEDC:EX Sent: May-21-20 11:28 AM To: Glumac, Rick JEDC:EX Cc: Rondeau, Alyson JEDC:EX

Subject: RE: Draft tech adoption note for the Minister

Hi PS Glumac,

I know the ministry is keen to keep these briefing notes for the minister relatively short so, rather than attaching your notes, why don't I try to work them in the briefing note. So, yes, please send them to me.

Thanks, Ken

From: Glumac, Rick JEDC:EX <Rick.Glumac@gov.bc.ca>

Sent: May 21, 2020 11:27 AM

To: Armour, Ken JEDC:EX <Ken.Armour@gov.bc.ca>

Cc: Rondeau, Alyson JEDC:EX <Alyson.Rondeau@gov.bc.ca> **Subject:** Re: Draft tech adoption note for the Minister

Hi Ken, I have some notes where I try to capture the main high level ideas that were discussed. Would you like me to send these to you to attempt to incorporate into your briefing note or would you like to keep this separate, perhaps as an attachment?

Thanks,

Rick Glumac

Parliamentary Secretary for Technology

From: Armour, Ken JEDC:EX Sent: May-21-20 10:24 AM To: Glumac, Rick JEDC:EX Cc: Rondeau, Alyson JEDC:EX

Subject: Draft tech adoption note for the Minister

Morning PS Glumac,

I would welcome any input you might have on the draft note. Once you are okay with it, I will need to have the formatting finalized and then send it up for Susan's and Fazil's approval. Once I receive those, it will be sent back to you to provide to the Minister (if that approach works for you).

Thanks, Ken

Ken Armour Executive Director Office of BC's Innovation Commissioner Phone: 778-698-8296

Cell: 250-514-0579

From: Glumac, Rick \$.17

Sent: May 26, 2020 8:49 AM

To: Glumac, Rick JEDC:EX

Subject: Re: For Review: Meeting Requests

Yes, I'll meet with them. Thanks.

Sent from my iPhone

On May 26, 2020, at 8:43 AM, Glumac, Rick JEDC:EX < Rick.Glumac@gov.bc.ca > wrote:

From: Rondeau, Alyson JEDC:EX

Sent: May-26-20 8:43:40 AM (UTC-08:00) Pacific Time (US & Canada)

To: Glumac, Rick JEDC:EX **Cc:** Tomnuk, Cindy LASS:EX

Subject: For Review: Meeting Requests

Hi PS Glumac,

There are two meetings for your consideration. Both have been delegated to you from Minister Mungall as she is unable to meet.

- 1. Dan Burgar, President of the Vancouver VR/AR Association
- 2. John Hepburn, CEO of MITACS, and Ernest Yee
 - a. You last met with Ernest in March 2018

Please let me know if you're interested in these meetings and I will work with Cindy to arrange. I've attached some materials to this email for more information on both.

Best,

Alyson

<148825 - mmm in re mitacs-covid mtg.pdf>

<148008 - mn for mmm to meet with vrara.pdf>

From: Glumac, Rick JEDC:EX
Sent: May 27, 2020 5:54 PM
To: Armour, Ken JEDC:EX
Subject: Roundtable #2 Notes

Attachments: Tech Roundtable #2 - Notes.pdf

Hi Ken, here are my notes. I like the idea of putting main topics under headings. What do you think?

Thanks,

Rick Glumac

Parliamentary Secretary for Technology